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Workplace Safety Partners Detail Steps Companies Can Take to
Ensure Correct Injury Reports to OSHA
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Even when a company learns information submitted in an injury report to OSHA is incorrect, it is
unlikely the company can stop a subsequent OSHA inspection. In an article for Rock Road Recycle,
partners Travis Vance and Pam Williams explain precautionary steps companies should take to
prevent erroneous reports from occurring in the first place.

To read the article, visit Rock Road Recycle.
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